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It’s a shame and it’s starting to become apparent that the senior members of this council the need for housing and to
not be afraid of density solely when it benefits them and their colleagues. SB9 would help families that intent to stay
in Whittier and grow generations beyond their own while providing much needed housing.

Why is it that private homeowners, building ADUs in an efficient and effective manner is a threat yet signing on a
plethora of new development with multi level rentals constantly receiving a go ahead? Is it because these members
don’t receive something from homeowners ?

It’s really a shame how embolden these folks have become. If they truly cared about Whittier they would be pro
homeownership. Stop the constant fight and waste of our tax dollars on fighting against legislation that true helps
our residents.

Thank you,
 Michelle A.
District 1
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